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Hello fellow Jaycees,

We are mid way through March and already it has
been an incredible year. To recap, The New Years
Bash was a smash success! It was great to see
Bemidji bring home so many awards and top honors
at Annual Convention. We plunged into February with
our Brrrmidji Plunge and was one of the

highlights of this years Winterfest. None of that
success would have been possible if it wasn’t for our
amazing project chairmen, and activating our

Tuesday, March 21 membership to help with support during our events.
New Member Orientation & Cards Against
Humanity Social As we look towards summer, we have our 73rd
5:30pm Annual Water Carnival coming up and we will need
every members help in making this carnival a
Tuesday, March 21 success. With this years carnival having two
Jaycee General Membership Meeting locations we need to staff both locations. So make a
6:30pm note on your calendar June 29 - July 4. Its always a
great time and we would love to have every member
Saturday, March 25 join us in the celebration!
ID College/ TIPS Training / Regional Meeting &
Bowling Social We need to capitalize on this opportunity, and recuit
Bemidji High School effectively. It is times like this when people are more
9:00am aware of who we are and what we do, that we need
to bring those people into our family and use times
Tuesday, March 28 like this to capitalize on the buzz and get people
Water Carnival Planning Meeting involved who share our vision.
6:00pm
We have a busy year ahead, already Home Sport &
Fri. Sat. Sun., March 31 - April 2 Travel Show is just around the corner. I hope to see
Home Sport & Travel Show everyone there helping out and sharing our message

with the community.
Tuesday, April 4
Board of Directors Meeting I am so proud to be your President and together we
6:00pm will not only grow our organization, but become the
shining light of Bemidiji.
Tuesday, April 18
Jaycee General Membership Meeting We are Jaycee Strong!
6:30pm
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2017
BoARD oF DIRECTORS

President
JOSH PETERSON
(218) 209 - 1705
JOSHUA.PETERSON7 @GMAIL.COM

Management Development VP
Carrie Johnson

(218) 556 - 2391
carrie@firstrealtybemidji.com

Comunity Development VP
Jackie Hazeman

(218) 766 - 2800
jhazeman@hotmail.com

State Delegate
Becky Kummet

(218) 556 - 2776
bhiltz@hotmail.com

Secretary
Sarah Schmidt

(218) 209 - 0411
Sarahschmidt@schoolcraft.org

Treasurer
Nicole McKinnon
(218) 277 - 8359
nmkinnon1982@hotmail.com

Chairman of the Board
Twila Bolte
(218) 368 - 9882
twilightbolte@gmail.com

Presidential Advisor
Char Blashill
(218) 766 - 4258
char.blashill@gmail.com

Alumni Coordinator/ Presidential Advisor
Crystal Hegg
(218) 556 - 2709
cghegg75@gmail.com

Jaycee Strong!



Hello Jaycees,

Thank you to everyone who helped with the
Brrrmidji Plunge! Your help with set up, tear
town and registering jumpers was very
appreciated! We had more than 100 jumpers
and raised a lot of money for the Bemidji
Community Food Shelf and The Northwoods
Battered Women's Shelter! I will let you
know when the donation pictures will be
done in the next couple of weeks.

In Jaycee Pride,

Eva Fisher
Brrrmidji Plunge Chairman

Bemidji Jaycées. :
73RD ANNUAL
WATER CARNIVAL

JUNE 29 - JULY 4
2017

It's time for Water Carnival!

Planning for the Bemidji Jaycees Water
Carnival is in full swing. With the split
location we will be in need of extra
manpower, so please contact chairman
Nicole McKinnon if you are available to
help. We would also love any and all ideas
and suggestions to help make this carnival
run as smoothly as possible. Committee
meeting dates and times are published on
the active members Facebook page.

Nicole McKinnon
73rd Annual Water Carnival Chairman

Jaycee Strong!



